Maryann Mackey

Director, Regulatory
AT&T 6889 West Snowville Road, 3W-001

Brecksville, Ohio 44141

216-375-5027
mm4182@att.com

((©

May 30, 2018

Mrs. Barcy McNeal

Commission Secretary

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Case No. 08-815-TP-ORD In the Matter of the Adoption of Rules for the Telecommunications
Relay Service Assessment
Case No. 90-5337-RC-TRF - Ohio Limited Partnership RSA #2
Case No. 90-5338-RC-TRF - Ohio Limited Partnership RSA #5
Case No. 90-5339-RC-TRF - Ohio Limited Partnership RSA #6
Case No. 90-5588-RC-TRF - Cricket Wireless LLC

Dear Ms. McNeal:

This letter is being filed pursuant to the requirements of the May 16, 2018 Entry in Case No. 08-
815-TP-ORD, directing all service providers required under federal law to provide customers with access
to telecommunications relay service to complete and submit a response to the Telephone Relay Service
(TRS) Reporting Form by June 15, 2018. As such, it serves to verify that the requested data for Ohio Limited
Partnership RSA #2 (Cert #90-5337), Ohio Limited Partnership RSA #5 (Cert #90-5338), Ohio Limited
Partnership RSA #6 (Cert #90-5339); and Cricket Wireless LLC (Cert #90-5588) is included in the TRS report
that was submitted under New Cingular Wireless PCS LLC (Cert #90-5352) and so, individual TRS reports
will not be filed for these entities.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at (216)
375-5027.

Very truly yours,

/G Maryann Mackey

Director, Regulatory
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